Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Jay Gribble <jng20017@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2019 2:14 PM
To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: Support for Case 19-10

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to
phishing@dc.gov for additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC).

Dear Zoning Commission,

As a resident of AU Park, | am writing to support my enthusiasm for the proposal related to Case 19-10. Smart
development is critical to sustainable neighborhoods. | hope you will endorse this opportunity to enhance our
neighborhood.

Thanks,
Jay Gribble
4531 Van Ness St NW

Sent from my iPhone
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